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MARINE ADVISORY: 
The United States Coast Guard has issued an immediate advisory to all vessels on the 
ocean and in the Intracoastal Waterway of the Lauderdale Air Show.  Effective 
immediately and until further notice, there will be a five (5) boat limit for boat to boat 
rafting.   
 
 
 
TRAFFIC ADVISORY: 
Due to additional traffic closures in the area of State Road A1A and East Sunrise 
Boulevard, there is currently very heavy traffic congestion.  Motorists are advised to seek 
alternate routes for the remainder of the afternoon.  Additional traffic information is 
available in previously issued traffic advisories, as well as via our website; www.flpd.org  
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